
From: David Rourke  
Sent: 10 November 2015 14:38 
To: Goulding, Katherine 
Subject: RE: Consultation: Improving Schedule 5 of the Model Freight Track Access 
Contract 
 
Katherine, 
  
It would be interesting if the commodity being conveyed was published. 
  
Otherwise, no comment. 
  
Regards, 
  
David Rourke 
Track Access Manager 
London Overground 
 


